
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, JUNE 7, 2016, AT 6:00 p.m. (or at such 

time thereafter as the hearing may be held), IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 301 UNIVERSITY 

RIDGE, GREENVILLE, SC 29601, FOR THE PURPOSE OF RECEIVING COMMENTS FROM 

THE PUBLIC CONCERNING THE TRANSFER OF A PORTION OF REAL PROPERTY 

ADJOINING WOODRUFF ROAD AT ITS INTERSECTION WITH SUNNYDALE DRIVE 

(TMS# 0531020102101), CONSISTING OF APPROXIMATELY 3,712 SQUARE FEET, TO 

THE SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION (SCDOT); AND TO 

AUTHORIZE THE EXECUTION OF DEEDS AND OTHER APPROPRIATE DOCUMENTS 

AND AGREEMENTS.  

  

BOB TAYLOR, CHAIRMAN 
GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 

 
 
 
 
 
ADVERTISE:  Friday, May 20, 2016 
 
  


